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Application for EAHP Board Member re-election  

 
Dear Board members of the NominaJon CommiLee, Members and Delegates, 
 
I would like to apply for the posiJon of EAHP Board Member in my second term. Having been a Board Member 
within the EAHP for the past four years, I have had the opportunity to work with the Board and with 
associaJons that collaborate with EAHP and I have been involved in numerous significant areas but I would like 
to highlight my involvement in ATMPs, Procurement, Environmental Sustainability  and Pharmacy EducaJon. 
 
I am very much aligned with the goals and focus of the AssociaJon and I would like to use my skills gained as 
Vice-President of the Spanish Society of Hospital Pharmacy (SEFH) from 2015 to 2109 for the benefit of the 
EAHP. Previously I have been for five years delegate of my region, Asturias, in SEFH. I am currently working 
with the Spanish Ministry of Health in various projects, as the Experts CommiLee for the use of CAR-T cells 
and as member of the NaJonal CommiLee for the SpecializaJon in Hospital Pharmacy. This experience places 
me in a posiJve posiJon for all the relaJonships between EAHP and the Spanish AuthoriJes. 
 
I strongly believe in advancing the strategic vision of EAHP, taking responsibility for projects that are crucial to 
the development of hospital pharmacy in Europe, and acJvely engaging with member associaJons. In the year 
during which I was co-opted, and throughout my first term, I had the opportunity to contribute to various 
acJviJes. This experience has allowed me to gain a deep understanding of the organisaJon, its mission, and 
goals. I believe I can conJnue making valuable contribuJons to policies and projects as a Board Member.. 
 
I´ve been working as Hospital Pharmacist since 1994, the year I began my training as resident of Hospital 
Pharmacy. I have worked in different hospitals since then, private and public hospitals, small and large 
hospitals and in different posiJons. This experience and my current posiJon as Director of Pharmacy in a 1,000 
bed Hospital provides me with a valuable insight into the profession as well as the challenges in Hospital 
Pharmacy. 

You can count on the same enthusiasm, loyalty, and availability to work as I had this previous years.  

My enclosed CV will provide you with more details regarding my qualificaJons and experience. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ana Lozano Blázquez 


